
 

 
No.100 of 2021 
 
 
 
13 Dec 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Port Users 
 
 
MAINTENANCE OF MARINA SOUTH WHARVES’ M01 MOBILE CRANE ON 15 
DECEMBER 2021 
 
Please be informed that there will be maintenance downtime of Marina South Wharves’ 
M01 mobile crane on 15 December 2021 from 2.00pm to 16 December 2021 2.00pm. 
 
Jurong Port will ensure minimal service disruptions and that the mobile crane maintenance 
work is done expeditiously and safely. 
 
During this maintenance period, please use the below URL to check on the volume 
situations at Marina South Wharves - https://jponline.com.sg/ltcpub/ui/ltc/lighterArrivals 
 
We apologise for any inconveniences caused and seek your understanding on this. 
Should you have enquiries, please contact MSW hotline at 6413 9617 or email us at 
lt_marina_south@jp.com.sg 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
  
Ron Tan 
Vice President, Operations 
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 
 
 
(This is a computer generated circular and does not require a signature.) 
 
 
 

 


